TRANS-KALAHARI RAILWAY

PROJECT MANAGEMENT OFFICE

P.0. Box 2170
Windhoek
Namibia

Date: June 03, 2024

NOTICE TO BIDDERS

RFP NO: TKR-PMO/SC/RFP-01/24-25, REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) FOR THE
SELECTION OF A CONSULTANT FOR THE DEVELOPMENT OF A COMPREHENSIVE
RFP DOCUMENT FOR THE TRANS-KALAHARI RAILWAY PROJECT.

1. Prospective bidders are hereby informed that the above-mentioned Invitation to Tender
(ITT) that was published from May 13, 2024, will be issued with an Addendum.

2. The above-mentioned Addendum will change the scope of work, might answer some of
the questions and/or some questions might not be relevant. Furthermore, it might
prompt some questions regarding specific issues related to the Addendum.

3. Therefore, it will be in order to respond to all the questions after the Addendum has
been issued.
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